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From: Cyndi Sharkey
To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: SANDY CITY BULK PICKUP
Date: Saturday, February 1, 2020 8:41:24 AM






From: isabellajohnsen <isabellajohnsen@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 12:19 PM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: SANDY CITY BULK PICKUP
 
Hi Cindy,
We are homeowners in Sandy (84094) and just received word that the spring and fall pickup program will
be eliminated!! We think this is not a good idea (at all) for so many reasons. This program is what keeps
our city clean and looking good. What can be done to reverse this decision?


Thank you,
Isabella and Haris Johnsen
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